

February 9, 2005

Bill Dunn Casegod P.O. Box 1541 Temple City, CA 91780

Dear Mr. Dunn:

It has come to our attention that you may be conducting business in the City of Temple City at without a business license. The municipal code requires all businesses to be licensed, whether they are conducted from commercial, manufacturing or residential locations. Therefore, please call or come by City Hall to obtain information about business licenses.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Janet A. Sherman

Community Development Department

Janet a. Sherman